News story: Minister Burt statement on
Jerusalem attack

Minister for the Middle East, Alistair Burt, condemns the attack in Jerusalem
on Friday 16 June.

Minister Burt said:

I strongly condemn the terrorist attack that took place on Friday
in Jerusalem. My thoughts are with the victims and their families.
The UK is clear there can be absolutely no justification for
terrorism in any circumstances.
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